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Office of the Governor
Auctioneers Licensing Board

2332%?“‘ March 29, 2011

Mr. Robert Burns
4155 Essen Lane, # 228
Baton Rouge, LA 70809

5222 Summa Court
Suite 352
Baton Rouge, LA 70809

Dear Mr. Burns,

We have received your email request for the following records:
Telephone: 225.763.5568
Fax: 225.763.5598

1. The audio tape recording of the August 17, 2009 board meeting.

Email: admin@LALB.org 2. An updated account for the leave accumulated for Sandy Edmonds through
Web Address: www.LALB.org the most recent pay period'

The audio tape from August 17, 2009 has not been located. I will continue to
search and let you know when and if it is located.

The updated leave records you have requested are attached to this email.

Sincerely,
T e
sdurdyedmovide
v
Sandy Edmonds

An lgual Opportunity lmployer
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